
as a homeowner with primary and secondary residence, needed for multiple work location purposes, I maintain two homes (Portland 
and Eugene).  This is made possible for reasons including security (consistent presence in the house) and financial (mortgages) 
obligations through making the house a shared home.  Having a housemate who decides to turn the home into a day care would 
mean an end to the peaceful enjoyment of the premises (odd work hours necessitate the need to sleep during daytime hours), which 
would mean an end to sharing the home, which would necessitate selling the home, negatively impacting our ability to work in both 
cities.  Surely not the desired intent of the bill!


